Care Together - New Approach to Day Opportunities for Older Adults

From: Leneva Nwachukwu <Leneva.Nwachukwu@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Mon, 3 Jul, 2023 at 08:05

To: Care Together

Outlook-1ka5j43j.png (111.9 KB)

Hello,

I hope you are well today.

The Care Together team would like to hear your views on our new approach to day opportunities for older adults (65+) in Cambridgeshire.

An approach has been developed from what people have already told us, but we need to make sure we have considered all the possible affects this might have on people.

Please give us your views via our formal consultation https://consultcambs.uk.engagementhq.com/a-new-approach-to-day-opportunities and please do share this information widely. You may wish to include it on your village Facebook page, newsletter and noticeboard.

I would be happy to deliver some printed copies of this survey for distribution on request. Printed copies will be accompanied by a prepaid return envelope.

Kind regards

Leneva Nwachukwu

Commissioner

Adult, Health & Commissioning

Cambridgeshire County Council & Peterborough City Council

Commissioning Directorate
Adult Social Care
Stanton House, Stanton Way,
Huntingdon PE29 6XL
Telephone – 01954 286002 / 07771 545 674

Care Together website



The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County

Council is automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk